

SENDING CHURCH

Lighthouse Baptist Church Pastor Avery Varnadore P.O. Box 89 Welcome, NC 27374 www.lbcwelcome.org

CONTACT INFORMATION

Dustin.Beck@gmail.com pastor@gracebaptistbutte.com Phone: 406.282.4512

WEBSITES

www.Becks2Butte.com www.GraceBaptistButte.com www.HopeForButte.com

MAILING ADDRESS

Grace Baptist Church P.O. Box 4246 Butte, MT 59702

BIRTHDAYS / ANNIVERSARY

Dustin: 6/27 8/19 Melissa: 8/28/2007 Devin: Lvdia: 2/23/2015

Anniversary: 11/5/2005

SERVING WITH



Send Support to: P.O. Box 341356 Memphis, TN 38184 www.FBWWM.org

Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature. -Mark 16:15

Dear Praying Friends,

Thank you for praying for our family and ministry here in Butte, MT. Our supporting churches (whether in finances and/or prayer) have been wonderful to us over these first few years of ministry. We have felt your prayers, and I also pray for you all.

The past two months have been much quieter than I shared in our last prayer letter. However, that doesn't mean God hasn't been working. We have continued to have our members in our services, along with some visitors. We have had one visitor who has consistently come to church every Sunday morning, and this past Sunday came for Sunday School, Morning Worship, and our Sunday Afternoon Service. With hunting season in full swing, it can be hard for churches to have good attendance this time of year. This has impacted us, but minimally.

Our new guests and members need your prayers for some medical conditions they are currently working through, but they are spiritually growing, and we are excited to see God work in their lives. We plan to have a time of fellowship this coming Sunday, between services with a potluck lunch, and we look forward to fellowshipping with our members and guests.

Pray for us as I work on teaching the Lord's Supper soon and as we partake in this Communion. With the background of our membership, a lot of teaching is required to help them understand what biblical communion is all about. This stems from the deep Catholic backgrounds and other denominational teachings of the area.

Our family has been doing well, and Lydia has started violin lessons within the past two weeks. She has a godly instructor who is out of another solid church in the area. She is excited to learn and has picked up very well on what she has been taught thus far. Pray that her excitement will continue and that she will continue to learn well. I think this will be a great opportunity for her and we praise the Lord for putting this before us.

Thank you again for your continued prayers for our family and Grace Baptist Church. You are all a blessing to us and look forward to seeing God continue to work here in Butte.

In Christ. Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck

